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October 4, 2004 

 

 

Dr. Ben Lastimado, Vice Chancellor for Human Resources 

Grossmont – Cuyamaca Community College District 

8800 Grossmont College Drive 

El Cajon, California 92020-1799 

 

Re: CWEE District Plan 

 

Dear Vice Chancellor Ben Lastimado: 

 

Recently, your community college district submitted a revised Cooperative Work 

Experience Education (CWEE) district plan to the Chancellor’s Office, California Community 

Colleges for review and approval. 

 

That district plan was reviewed at the Chancellor’s Office in the context of Title 5 regulations 

which govern the lawful conduct of CWEE programs in the community colleges. 

 

I am pleased to inform you that your CWEE district plan has been approved.  If you should have 

any questions, please contact me at (916) 322 1677. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ron Selge, Dean 

Career Technical Education 
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